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IAM/BRITISH AIRWAYS 
 PRE-65 RETIREE HEALTH INSURANCE UPDATE 

 
 

The Union and Company met yesterday, January 17, in a continuing effort to resolve the outstanding 

differences that have led to the grievance concerning the British Airways pre-65 retiree health 

insurance. 
 

The meetings were positive and productive, however, no agreement was reached.  Both parties have 

identified some additional information to be exchanged and work that needs to be completed prior to 

any further discussions occurring.  Over the coming days, that work will be completed.  We have 

agreed to continue meeting next week on Thursday (1/26), and Friday (1/27) if needed.  Once we 

have details concerning the outcome of those meetings, it will be communicated via a bulletin from 

IAMAW District Lodge 142.   

 

As always, communications concerning British Airways, and all companies represented by IAMAW 

District Lodge 142 can be found at www.iamdl142.org.  As always, if you have any questions about 

this process, please give me a call at (859) 653-4037 or email me at jsamuel@iamdl142.org.   

 

With best wishes, I remain 

 
 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 
 James M. Samuel 

    GENERAL CHAIR 

JS/slb 

cc:   S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

      142 Executive Board 
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